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LARCENY FROM MOTOR VEHICLES (25-1726) 
 

AAPD is asking for the public’s help to identify this person of interest in connection 
to the smash-and-grab thefts that occurred in the Pioneer HS parking lot on 
1/12/25. 
 
Anyone with information can contact AAPD 734.794.6920 or email the tip line at 
tips@a2gov.org. 
 
ORIGINAL RELEASE: 
 
On 1/12/25 at approximately 4pm, AAPD officers responded to Pioneer High 
School parking lot for reports of vehicle break-ins. A total of 27 vehicles had 
windows smashed out by an unknown suspect or suspects. The break-ins 
occurred while the University of Michigan men’s basketball game was taking 
place.  
 
AAPD is actively investigating the break-ins. We ask anyone with information to 
contact AAPD at 734.794.6920, email the tip line at tips@a2gov.org, or submit a 
tip to silent witness at aapd.a2gov.org/silentwitness. 
 
We also want to remind community members and visitors to the city to never leave 
any of the following items in plain sight: 
Purses or wallets 
Cell phones 
Cash, credit cards and debit cards 
Electronic devices 
Personal Identification 
 
Report Suspicious Activity: If you see anything unusual or suspect someone might 
be trying to break into a vehicle, call 911 or contact non-emergency at 
734.994.2911. 
 

http://aapd.a2gov.org/silentwitness?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR3FHbhFK1JvzLXZqDgLZlw4NntnQmXWL394UnMCi9m6eofgQrgmYWQhmGw_aem_a2_JzQ4n1nmvb7Fv64VuGA


  
 
 


